St. Catharines Art Association ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING for 2020-2021
June 23, 2020

Unfortunately, the long-awaited AGM, Elections, and Year End Party will have to be cancelled for this year
because of the continued health risks for gatherings due to COVID-19.

This last meeting of the year has also given members an early opportunity to renew their dues for the following
year. While you will not have the opportunity to pay in person at this early time, you will still be able to renew by
mail or e-transfer through the summer or anytime before the Early Bird deadline of September 30, 2020. The
dues will stay unchanged for the 2020-21 year.

Meanwhile, keep checking the website for notifications for calls for art, plein air painting, and other
opportunities for members through the summer months.

We will also send out monthly News Updates to keep you abreast of the latest developments regarding our
meetings and Fall Art Show.

Have a good summer, and we look forward to seeing everyone in September!
MONTHLY MEMBERS MEETINGS:

Take place on the fourth Tuesday of every month, 6:30 to 9:30 pm from September through June (except
December and January) at:

The First Grantham United Church, 415 Linwell Rd., St. Catharines.

Enjoy meeting with fellow members over coffee, tea, and sweet treats.



